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Current Resident, 
 
M&T Excavating will be starting the Franklin Street Reconstruction project along your street 
starting Thursday, August 29th. During this time the street will remain open to residents but 
will be closed to thru traffic. We will make every effort to accommodate you during 
construction.  
 
 
DURING CONSTRUCTION WE ASK THAT THERE BE NO STREET PARKING BETWEEN THE HOURS 
OF  7 AM TO 5 PM. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation as we upgrade your street. 
You can contact the city with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Thank You, 
Greg Albers 
Project Manager 
M&T Excavating 
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